

February 24, 2020

Cori Henderson Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc.

Dear Cori,

Please accept this letter as notification that Gulf Coast State College would like to reduce the total number of industry certifications in our UAV Boot Camp proposal by 100 industry certifications. This reduction will bring the total industry certifications being produced to 800 certifications. This reduction is due to the removal of the Part 107 industry certification from the certifications that we are seeking funding for from Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc.

Thank you very much,

Dr. John Holdnak